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Meeting #599 
 

CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 
AGENDA REPORT 
February 25, 2014 

 
Security Reports 
 

ITEM F.2 
 

New NO PARKING Signs for RR Parking Areas 

 

As of Thursday, February 20
th

, all the posts , signs, mounting hardware and address stickers have 

finally been delivered – the bad weather on the east coast has delayed delivery of some items. 

 

The District can now begin installing the signs in the RR parking areas of those homeowners who 

have responded and requested a sign. 

 

Currently there are 34 homeowners participating in this new program.  The sign company 

offered an unbeatable discount after January 1
st

 so the District ordered 50 signs, knowing that 

there will be homeowners wanting a new sign once they see them being installed. 

 

Installation will get organized during the week of February 24
th

. 

 

Background 

In an effort to control the illegal parking of guests and service workers in neighbors’ railroad 

parking areas, the District has initiated a more proactive management program that consists of 

placing new red and white reflective NO PARKING signs in the railroad parking areas.  The signs 

will display the house address of the home that  the parking belongs to with the notice that 

violators will be towed.   

 

District patrol officers will more closely monitor those parking areas displaying the new signage 

and take more assertive action to have illegally parked vehicles cited and towed. 

 

It is expected that with the new, more noticeable reflective signs and the clear threat of towing, 

guests and service people will be more careful where they park.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


